
From the desk of: Bob Daugherty  
Executive Dean  

Forbes School of Business  
January 11, 2017  

  

  

Dear Colleagues and Members of the Committee,  

  
I appreciate this opportunity to write on behalf of Dr. Susan Sasiadek.   She 

is one of our longest serving faculty members and has taught Business 
strategy, Strategies in Organizational Leadership, Managerial marketing and 

Functions of Modern Management since 2007.  Susan has taught online at 
both the undergraduate and graduate levels.  She is active with our students 

where she consistently receives positive reviews. Active in curriculum and 

program development, Susan conducted credit hour analysis on multiple 
courses in the MBA program, reviewed textbooks, completed CLO mapping 

and chaired the BABA program review self-study committee, among many 
other activities.  Dr. Sasiadek also publishes widely including Ingredients of 

a Highly Productive Workforce Academic Capital in October of 2016.  
  

Positive and collegial, I have found her to be supportive of her colleagues 
and ready to help with college-wide projects.  Susan is admired for her 

ethics, professional standing and commitment to her students.   This I can 
attest from many conversations with Associate Deans and other program 

chairs.     
  

  
Respectfully,  

  

 
  



 


